Crossley Hall

Growing and Blossoming Prim ary School

“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Monday 7th October 2024

Parent Parking Letter

Dear Parents/Carers,

| am writing to you because | am concerned about the safety of the pupils and families
that go to Crossley Hall Primary School. Around our local area | have observed cars
driving erratically and causing accidents. As drop off and pick up are busy and this
causes some people to park incorrectly, there will be enforcement officers from the Local
Authority around school to advise you about safe parking this week. Next week the
officers will be present to give out fines to parents who are not parking correctly or safely,
you must abide by traffic laws. You may be unsatisfied with the bad traffic in and around
the area. The enforcement officers are from the Local Authority and they are hoping to
keep your children and families safe. Please drive safely and follow the Highway Code.
This will keep everyone safe.

Your Sincerely

Muhammad Zayan Shah
Year 5 Malala Yousafzai
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